
June 25, 2012  
 
Rental car contracts have been extended with Avis (including their Budget brand locations and cars) 
and Enterprise (including their National brand locations and car) for a six‐month term to expire on 
November 30, 2012.  
 
Terms and conditions remain unchanged for both Avis/Budget and Enterprise/National.  
 


